
 

 
 

 

June 2023 

 

Dear Student 

 

Re: Y10 GCSE Results Day - Thursday 24th August 2023 

 

The college will be open between 10.00am - 11.30am on the above date for you to 

collect your GCSE English Literature results.  

 

Please arrive via the hub entrance and go to the main hall. Members of staff will be 

waiting to greet you. 

 

Should you not be able to collect your results on the above date and time there are a 

number of alternative options: 

 

• Send a representative on your behalf. This person should have a signed letter 

from you saying that you give them permission to collect your results and they 

must show an appropriate form of photo ID. (Passport/Driving Licence) 

 

• Visit reception between 10.30am and 2.30pm on results day and between 

8.30am and 2.30am Monday to Friday. 

 

• Provide the College with a stamped addressed envelope (at least a week prior to 

results day) and the results will be posted to you. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Exams Department. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K. McGowan 
 

Mrs K McGowan 

Assistant Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 


